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Parents Evening 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you for your support during the first few weeks of return to school. It has been fantastic to 

see how well the children have settled back into their learning and an absolute delight to see 

them working with friends, they have made a positive, safe and confident return to school.  

I am pleased to be able to inform you that we will be holding a parent evening for children in 

Reception to Year 6, on Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th October 2021.  This is an important 

evening and provides you with an opportunity to set targets for your child to achieve over the 

next academic year.  

Due to the ongoing pandemic, this will be hosted virtually using the online system School Cloud, 

which allows you to talk to your child’s teacher over video and choose your own appointment 

times with teachers. Appointments bookings can be made from Friday 1st October and will close 

on Sunday 10th October and you will receive an email confirming your appointments.  Should you 

wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office as soon as possible. 

 

Please visit https://stanthonysprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. Consultation 

slots are set to 10 minutes to enable staff to speak to as many parents as possible.  To enable you 

to login to the system please enter your details and the following information: 

 Child’s First Name 

 Child’s Surname 

 Child Date of Birth 

 

A short guide on how to book appointments is included with this letter.  For guidance on how to 

attend your appointment over video call please visit 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-

appointments-over-video-call . 

 

If you are unable to login or do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office 

who will be happy to help.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 

Mrs S Oppé 

Headteacher 

S t .  A N T H O N Y ’ S  C A T H O L I C  
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  &  N U R S E R Y  

In the Diocese of Northampton 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs S Oppé, LLB, MA 
Farnham Rd, Farnham Royal, Slough, Berkshire SL2 3AA 

Tel: 01753 645828 | Email: post@stanthonys.slough.sch.uk 
 

Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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